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DATE:  October 7, 2019    RELEASE DATE: Immediate 
 
FROM:  Jim Crawford, Corporate Manager, Human Resources 
 
SUBJECT: Director of Engineering 
 
 
We are pleased to announce that Mr. David Jackson has accepted the position 
of Director of Engineering at the City of Sarnia. The position oversees the 
Engineering, Transit and Public Works divisions. He officially starts in the 
position effective today. Mr. Jackson has been with the City of Sarnia since 
July, 2017 in the role as Manager of Development, Transportation and Transit. 
Previously he was the Manager of Capital Works with the City of St. Thomas 
and Environmental Service Engineer with the City of London.  

David received his Bachelor of Engineering Science from the University of 
Western Ontario and holds a graduate diploma in Public Administration. He is 
a registered Professional Engineer (P. Eng.) and is a certified Professional 
Project Manager (PMP). 

“This advancement is a natural progression for David. We look forward to him 
continuing to effectively work with Council and our external partners to 
address opportunities related to infrastructure and efficient delivery of 
services, while staying cost effective. David is highly respected among his 
colleagues and he has shown the leadership and talent to successfully tackle 
obstacles and challenges,” stated Chris Carter, Chief Administrative Officer.  
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For more information: 
Jim Crawford, Corporate Manager, Human Resources 
jim.crawford@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 3305 

Katarina Ovens, Communications Coordinator 
katarina.ovens@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 3265 
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